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MEMORANDUM











TO:			AAA Executive Directors	       NOTICE #: 012506-1-I-OS	


		


FROM:			Carole Green


			Secretary





DATE:			January 24, 2006





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction:  National Legal Training Project








The Florida Senior Legal Helpline at Bay Area Legal Services was awarded a�training grant from the National Legal Training Project of the AARP�Foundation, and we are co-sponsoring with Stetson a two-day training at�Stetson's Gulfport Campus on February 8 and 9.  Day one will be a training�for attorneys, focusing on predatory mortgage lending (see attached notice�and agenda), and the trainers have invited those attending to bring their�specific case issues forward to discuss.  Day two will be open to attorneys,�paralegals, student interns and anyone else on your staff who works with�the elderly.  The topic is "Working Effectively with Elder Clients: Ethical�Considerations in Representing Incapacitated Persons.”  Florida Bar CLE�credits will be applied for.��Please share this information within your programs.  If you or anyone else�from your program, including pro-bono volunteers, are interested in�attending, please call or send me an e-mail leaving your name, telephone�number and e-mail address by January 31, as AARP needs to know how many�and who are attending by that date.  If you have any questions, please contact Mary Haberland at (813) 232-1222, ext. 114. �
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